Alan Wito

Sent: 11 November 2024 17:36
To: Alan Wito
Subject: Camden Incline Winding House Gloucester Avenue NW1 8 2024/4381/HS2

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Dear Alan,

I'm sorry this is a day late: | hope it's not too late.
| also hope you are well.

all good wishes,

Richard

Here is this advice:

PRIMROSE HILL CONSERVATION AREA ADVISORY COMMITTEE
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

06 November 2024
Camden Incline Winding House Gloucester Avenue NW1 8## 2024/4381/HS2
No objection.

We welcome the recognition of the international importance of the winding house as a rare and mostly
intact surviving feature of the first of all modern main line railways to London (4.6.3). We also welcome the
reduction in the number of 100mm core samples from 36 to 9 (6.1.3)

We request the establishment of a feedback process to keep local communities, including the PHCAAC,
informed of the progress of both the surveys, the outcomes, and the tunnelling itself.

Richard Simpson FSA,
Chair PHCAAC.



